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1st July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
Visit to the Science Museum (London) 

As part of our ‘Incredible Inventions: how will you shape your future?’ topic, we have 

arranged for Year 4 pupils to visit the Science Museum in London on Monday 18th 

July, where they will gain hands-on experience and opportunities to discover inventions 

from the past and future. The children will have a chance to visit a number of interactive 

galleries within the museum, including ‘Making of the Modern World’, ‘Engineering Your 

Future’ and ‘Tomorrow’s World’. 

We will be travelling to London via train. We will be leaving school promptly at 8:40am 

to get to Billingshurst Station on time, so please ensure that your child is in school by 

8:30am. We will return to school by 4:30pm. You will need to meet your child by the 

entrance to the school hall, or make arrangements for their collection, at this time. In 

the event of a rail strike, the trip will unfortunately be cancelled. 

 

We are very grateful to the BPSCA who are kindly covering the cost of this trip through 

funds raised throughout the year. Therefore, there is no charge for your child to attend 

this trip. 

 

For our visit, the children will need: 

• A packed lunch in a small rucksack.  

• A healthy snack for the morning.  

• Waterbottle (no fizzy drinks or drinks in glass bottles please). 

• A lightweight, waterproof coat in case of rain. 

• Sun cream/ hay fever treatment should be administered at home prior to travel.  

• The children will need to wear their school uniform with comfy shoes (e.g. 

trainers). 

If your child normally has a hot school meal, this will need to be cancelled for this day.  

Those children who are eligible for free school meals will receive a packed lunch, 

however you may wish to supplement this with an additional snack and drink. 

 

 

We now keep an annual pupil medical consent form in the office and a copy of this will 

be held by the trip leader.  If you have not completed a medical form or your child’s 

medical circumstances have changed please request an update form from the office. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

The Year 4 Team 
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……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Year 4 Visit to the Science Museum (London) - Monday 18th July 2022 

 

Name of child……………………………………………………….……………………. Class………………………………. 

 

I give my child permission to attend the Year 4 Visit to the Science Museum (London).  

 

They will be collected at 4.30pm by  

 

 

……………………………….…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 


